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4th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have been very impressed with our new catering company, Coombs Catering Partnership. We 
have had so much positive feedback from our children, parents and staff about the new meal choices.  

To help us plan for the upcoming term, we kindly ask that you make a decision about your child's meal 
preferences for Spring Term 2. Children will need to have the same option for the half term – no longer 
swapping on a daily basis.  

1. School Dinners – Your child will have the option to choose from a variety of meals each day. 
Coombs will offer a wide selection, and we are confident that there will be something to suit all 
tastes. 

2. Packed Lunch – If you prefer for your child to bring a packed lunch from home, this will continue 
to be an option. 

For those of you whose children are entitled to free school meals, we strongly encourage you to opt for 
school dinners, as there will be a variety of meal choices that should appeal to all pupils.  If, however, 
your child wishes to change back to packed lunches after trying the meals, please speak with the office. 

Please indicate your choice for next half term by completing the attached form and returning it by 
Monday 10th February. This will ensure that we can make the necessary arrangements with Coombs to 
cater for all students.  

All meals must be paid for in advance on Arbor and can be paid for on a weekly basis. Payment can also 
be made at the school office using a debit or credit card.  

If we do not receive your form back by Monday 10th February, we will assume you wish to continue with 
the same meal choice you have selected this half term.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Young 

Head of School 

 



 

 

 

Meal Choice: Spring term 1: 24th February 2025 – Friday 11th April 2025 

 

Child’s name: 

 

Class: 

 

Meal choice (please circle): 

 

School Meals     Packed lunch 

 

Parent name: 

Signature: 


